

Simon van der Byl Rear Commodore Yachting Royal Yacht Squadron The Castle Cowes Isle of Wight PO31 7QT England

Dear Simon,

Thank you for your kind letter, which greeted me on arrival from France. It was an honour and pleasure for me to act as chairman of the International Jury for your 6M worlds, and to have stayed in room 'no 7'.

As you say despite the weather conditions and other hurdles that came our way we marched on to make it a successful Championship, not least the trust you bestowed on me in donating your 'just out of the box' super RIB, many thanks for this Simon it was a great Jury facility.

I understand that due to lack of wind the Meter Regatta team were not so lucky as in not being able to complete their schedule of races.

If the opportunity arises in the future, I would very much welcome the opportunity to work with you again.

Best regards

Tony O'Gorman